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Dear Parents/Carers,                  11/2/21 

We would like to wish you all a safe, fun and enjoyable half term holiday. We know 

this term has been unusual and not easy for anyone. We would like to say a huge 

well done to everyone for all of their hard work, we have been so impressed by what 

we have seen and how our pupils have all tried their best. 

 

 

Please say a huge 'Well done!' to them all from us. We would also like to say a huge 

'Well done and thank you!' from all of us to you as parents also. 

 

 

Thank you also for all the continued parental support. We do hope you can all enjoy 

some time together as a family over the half term. 

 

Important dates: 

INSET Dates 

12.2.21 (Tomorrow) 

7.6.21 

23.7.21 

 

 

Half term: School Closed - 15th to 19th February. 

 

 

Remote Learning: Continues on Monday 22nd February. 

 

 

Reading book exchange/pop up library update: (To continue after half term) 

Class 1 and 2 can exchange books every Monday at the office. 

Year 3 and 4 every Tuesday at the pop-up library in the hall. 

Year 5 and 6 every Wednesday at the pop-up library in the hall. 

 

If any of our pupils require any stationary resources; workbook, pencils etc please 

pop to the pop-up library/book exchange where these resources will also be 

available. 

 

We hope you all have a lovely half term. 

 

Best wishes, 

Miss Savage and the Summercourt Team 
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